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NSLHD Allied Health workers are taking industrial action in 
response to staffing cuts.

As an HSU member I am entitled to participate. 

If you are a member, you should join in the action if you care about 
conditions for healthcare workers. If you are not a member, you can 
join right now and participate as well.

Our rights 

The Industrial Relations Act makes it illegal to victimise staff for 
being members of a union or for participating in industrial action. 
If you don’t want to participate then you should be aware that any 
attempts to victimise me or target me is illegal. 

If you do not agree with the action you can provide any comments 
you have to the HSU here publichealth@hsu.asn.au.


